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At a called meeting on, Jodi Short explained that there was currently one teacher position 

opened, a one-year term, on the School Council.  

 

The nominees for teacher member for the one-year term were taken. Christy Garland was 

nominated for the open position.  Ms. Garland consented to her nomination. A motion was 

made, seconded, and passed to close the elections for teacher member for the one-year 

term. By unanimous vote, Ms. Garland was elected as the new teacher member for the one-

year term. 

 

This concluded the elections for the new teacher member and the elections were 

adjourned. Jodi Short congratulated the newly elected members. The next scheduled 

School Council meeting is scheduled for October 19, 2023 at 7:45.  

 

 

 

 
 


